
London Road,



Offers In Excess Of

£750,000

• Three Bedrooms

• Semi Detached

• Two Reception Rooms

• Kitchen / Breakfast Room

• Downstairs Shower Room

• Utility Room

• Refitted Bathroom

• 120ft West facing Garden

Freehold

An attractive three bedroom extended semi detached
house with driveway providing ample parking and a
large south west facing level rear garden situated
opposite the Historic Nonsuch Park and offred to the
market with no onward chain. 

The property offers a spacious dining room with a bay
window to the front and doors to a rear reception
room which enjoys views of the West facing rear
garden.

A sympathetically built rear extension has created a
bright and airy, triple aspect kitchen/breakfast room
with double doors to the garden, whilst another
extension to the side has provided a stylish and
contemporary downstairs shower room with a

separate utility room next to it.

Upstairs are three bedrooms arranged in a classic
1930s layout, with the Master bedroom boasting an
impressive bay window and a view of the greenery of
Nonsuch Park over the road.

The family bathroom has been refitted in recent years
and has a separate bath and corner shower cubicle.

A brick block driveway to the front leads to a storage
garage, whilst the garden to the rear measures some
120ft and faces West; ideal for the late morning to
evening sun.

Stoneleigh is a highly sought after residential area

with a bustling Broadway of shops and restaurants at
its heart, as well as a mainline railway station with
services to Waterloo every twenty minutes. There is a
choice of infant and junior schools within the
immediate vicinity and the Historic Nonsuch Park runs
alongside the South East side. 

Both the M25 and A3 are easily accessible giving a
straight forward route to London and both Heathrow
and Gatwick international airports. 

Tenure: Freehold.
Council Tax Band: Currently 'E' 
EPC Rating: E










